
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
Approve and authorize the Health Services Director, or his designee, to execute, on behalf
of the County, Memorandum of Understanding #74-530 with Rubicon Programs, Inc., a
non-financial agreement, to allow the Behavioral Health Services Division to provide
services for formerly incarcerated residents of Contra Costa County who are clients of the
Reentry Success Center (Center), for the period from December 1, 2016 through November
30, 2017. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
This is a non-financial agreement. No County funds are required. 

BACKGROUND: 
Rubicon is under contract with Contra Costa County (County Contract #F45698-02) to
operate and coordinate the provision of services for the Reentry Success Center’s clients,
located in Richmond, California. The Center’s services will be provided by numerous
agencies and community based organizations, including Behavioral Health Services
Division (BHSD) as one of the service providers.

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   12/20/2016 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor

ABSENT: Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Cynthia Belon
925-957-5201

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    December  20, 2016 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stephanie Mello, Deputy

cc: E Suisala,   M Wilhelm   

C.100

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: William Walker, M.D., Health Services Director

Date: December  20, 2016

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Memorandum of Understanding #74-530 with Rubicon Programs, Inc. 



Approval of this Memorandum of Understanding will allow BHSD to conduct on-site
workshops and orientations 



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
on topics relevant to the Center’s clients and partners, hold on-site trainings for the Center’s
staff, regularly participate in meetings to assess program implementation progress, provide
feedback and make any needed adjustments, through November 30, 2017.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
If this agreement is not approved, formerly incarcerated residents of Contra Costa County
will not have access to County’s services at Contractor’s facility.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
Not applicable.


